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Joint Review Panel;

Re. DGR JOINT REVIEW PANEL HEARING WRITTEN- ONLY SUBMISSION

I support OPG in seeking approval for construction and operation of a proposed Deep
Geological Repository at the Bruce site for the long term management of low and intermediate
level waste from OPG owned or operated reactors.

I am a retired employee of OPG, and worked in various functions at the Bruce site. I recognize
the high standard of performance and safety that OPG practiced while I worked there, and T
understand continues to adhere to at all of its facilities including the Waste Management Facility
at the Bruce site. This good safety performance includes the transportation of radicactive
materials.

I expect that this safety performance would be continued at the proposed DGR ensuring that the
risk of significant adverse effects on environment or human health will remain acceptably low, as
concluded in the environmental assessment.

Respectfully submitted

I —

Robert Coulthart





